
 

 

Dear parent/carer 

 

On Wednesday 18th January at 2pm we are hosting ‘A Christmas Carol’ theatre production from 

Quantum Theatre to all of Year 9 in order that they are fully prepared for their GCSE exam.   

As I am sure you are aware, this text is your child’s actual GCSE text and as a result they will need to be 

very familiar with it.  There is a lot of research which states the importance of pupils having access to 

watching plays in order to make connections between characters and themes found in the text to 

inform their essay writing which is why we have paid for this theatre company to come in. 

Please could we ask that you inform your child to: register with their period 5 teacher next 

Wednesday 18th January and then go to the main hall with their teacher who will supervise them at 

this time. 

Thanks you in advance for your help in this matter and your ongoing support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Beauchamp 

Assistant Head English/Literacy 

 


